

## CORPORATE UPDATE Horizon's Visitor Guidelines – Yellow Alert Level Measures

Jun. 18, 2021

Today, we shared the following messages on Horizon's social media channels (<u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u> and <u>Instagram</u>), reminding the public that although New Brunswick is on the Path to Green, Yellow Level safety measures are still in place at Horizon facilities to protect our patients and staff.

- Visitor guidelines remain in place at Horizon facilities across the province and all
  patients and visitors will be screened prior to entering. More information about
  visitor guidelines is on our website: <a href="https://bit.ly/38krVVJ">https://bit.ly/38krVVJ</a>
- Anyone entering a Horizon facility must continue to follow Infection Prevention and Control guidelines: wear a non-medical grade face mask, clean your hands, maintain your distance and stay home if you feel unwell.
- Visitors who have travelled outside of the "Atlantic Bubble," which includes the
  counties of Avignon and Témiscouata (Quebec), and Listuguj First Nation in the last
  14 days will require an exemption prior to being permitted to visit patients within a
  Horizon facility.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to protect our health care system.











